
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

ERRATUM 

DATE: 18 March 2024 

UMZ/2023-24/INFRA/PLANNING/RFQ/007 

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF PROTECTIVE CLOTHING. 
 

This notice serves to advise service providers that the closing date of the mentioned above RFQ has been extended to 25 March 

2024. 

NB: PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL OTHER CONDITIONS OF THE BIDS ARE STILL THE SAME. 

Enquiries: All technical enquiries may be directed to Mr S. Masinyane Maqalekana.Lunga@umzimvubu.gov.za  & Mr. Mbukushe 

(SCM Manager) 039 255 8500 Mbukushe.Themba@umzumvubu.gov.za  

Other enquiries regarding this Bid may be directed to the office of the Municipal Manager: 

Attention: Mr G.P.T Nota 

Dabula Street Sophia or P/Bag X9020 

KwaBhaca 

5090 

GPT NOTA  

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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